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Letter of Ms. Maria Elena Samillano re: Evaluation of Unclassified Area located at

Brgy. Guadalupe, Coron, Palawan.
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Michelle Ann Getomo <maogetomo@namria.gov.ph> Thu, Oct 5, 2023 at 12:55 PM
To: "mimaroparegion@denr.gov.ph" <mimaroparegion@denr.gov.ph>
Cc: Virgilio Prado <vcprado@namria.gov.ph>

Good Morning,

This is in connection to the request of Ms. Maria Elena Samillano regarding evaluation of unclassified area located in
Brgy. Guadalupe, Coron, Palawan.

NAMRIA would like to request for the attachment/documents of the said area for us to determine its Land Classification
Status. Also, we would like to request the geographic location of the said unclassified area, its sketch plan or such for
reference.

Thank you.
Best regards,

Land Classification Division
NAMRIA
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